
 

 

Invitation guidance for the NHK Concert 

■Arriving at the venue 

・Please come directly to the front entrance of NHK Hall, you will sign in there. 

・Your student ID is the ticket to the concert.  So do not forget to bring it with you and show it at the entrance. 

・Do not be absent without notification.  

If you have to be absent, please inform us by email (rsupport.adm@gs.mail.u-tokyo.ac.jp) or phone 

(03-5841-2530) immediately. 

・Please go to the NHK hall early enough to be seated before the performance begins.  

Otherwise you might not enter the concert hall. (Check the following Map for the location.  

It takes about 10-15 minutes to walk to NHK Hall from each of the closest stations.) 

 

 

■Requests while watching 

・You cannot take your preschool child with you.  If you do so, you cannot attend the concert. There is no 

nursery service. 

・Pictures, sound and video recordings are prohibited.  

・Turn off your mobile phone.  

・Do not eat or drink in the auditorium.                       

 
  

〒150-8001 2-2-1 Jinnan, Shibuya-ku, Tokyo 

Tel.03-3465-1751 

http://www.nhk-sc.or.jp/nhk_hall 

JR/Harajuku Station（Omotesando Exit） 

Tokyo Metro/Meiji-jingu Mae Station （#２ Exit） 

JR・Tokyo Metro・Tokyu・Keio/Shibuya Station 

Keio Bus（Shibuya～Shinjuku West Exit・Nakano・Sasazuka 

Loop） 

Keio Bus （Shibuya～NHK Studio Park） Direct Bus 

Adjacent Parking Lot 

 Shibuya Ward Office（Pay Lot/30minute discount available） 

Do not be absent without notification. If you 

have to be absent, please inform us by 

e-mail ：(rsupport.adm@gs.mail.u-tokyo.ac.jp) 

or phone： (03-5841-2530) immediately.  

 


